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DATE:  March 6, 2018 

 

TO:  Members of the Receivership and Insolvency (E) Task Force (“RITF”) 

  

FROM:  Kristine A. Maurer, Chair of RITF 

 

SUBJECT: Referral from the Financial Stability (EX) Task Force Regarding Consideration of Additional 

Requirements for Recovery and Resolution 

 

 

On December 2, 2017, RITF received a referral from the Financial Stability (EX) Task Force (“FSTF”) as a part 

of its Macro-prudential Initiative (“MPI”), which is also a project expressly referenced in the NAIC’s State Ahead 

strategic plan (see: http://www.naic.org/documents/state_ahead_strategic_plan.pdf?680).  This referral requests us 

http://www.naic.org/documents/state_ahead_strategic_plan.pdf?680



